
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAFE AT HOME 
QUOTES 

 

“We are so grateful to have been included in the safe at home programming, providing an 

opportunity for rural communities to virtually gather in the form of a concert barn dance being 

held online from within their community. We hope to be a part of a trickledown effect where 

people will support local restaurants, and maybe even dress up to stay in.” – Quinton Blair, 

artist.  

Project – Safe at Home Manitoba Live Stream Tour 

 

“University of Manitoba’s Recreation Services is excited to be selected for the Safe at home 

Manitoba Grant. This funding has provided the opportunity for our team to keep all ages active 

at home with our virtual workouts, information sessions, fitness tips, and family activities.  We 

have partnered with Mini U Programs, Bisons and local Indigenous organizations to offer the 

best UM recreation experience from home.” – Tanya Angus, director, recreation services, 

University of Manitoba.  

Project – Active Families at Home (Inclusive activities for all Manitobans) 

 

“We are thrilled to be able to bring more Manitobans a little closer to nature from the comfort of 

home through the Safe at Home Manitoba grant. While you’re staying safe at home, you’ll be 

able to learn how to start your own compost, try your hand at backyard birding, or perfect your 

skills in the kitchen through one of our many free virtual experiences.’ – Liz Wilson, president 

and CEO, FortWhyte Alive.  

Project – Safe at Home. In Nature 

 

“We’re excited to provide safe at home activities focused on culinary, baking and soup making 

to name a few, and Indigenous storytelling. One of the activities that we’re thrilled about is a 

series of sessions involving Indigenous storytelling around a camp fire.” – Nycolle Adams, 

business manager, community development, Assiniboine Community College.  

Project – Indigenous Storytelling and Culinary Classes 

 

“The entire process was seamless, from application to award, and we very much appreciated 

the opportunity to provide this program at such a difficult time.” – Clare MacKay, vice-

president, strategic initiatives, and executive director, The Forks Foundation. 

Project – The Forks’ Virtual New Year’s Eve 2021 
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“As a community mental health and addictions agency, Sara Riel is very pleased to be 

supported by the Province of Manitoba and the Stay at Home program. Manitobans are to be 

commended for their efforts in keeping each other safe, yet we recognize isolation leads to 

increased restlessness.  Sara Riel is committed to providing wellness supports through video 

and virtual mini-moments.  We thank Minister Cox for her commitment to partnering with us as 

we bring tools, techniques and wellness tips to reduce the stress during these challenging 

times.” – Tara Brosseau Snider, executive director, Sara Riel Inc. 

Project – Mini Mental Health support group 

 

 


